
Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

 

February 
Monday 26th: Year 3 trip to Wildwood  

Tuesday 27th: NELFT Online workshop (Introduction To 

Understanding Autism) 5:30pm 

March 
Wednesday 6th: Parent Consultation evening until 7pm 

Thursday 7th: Parent Consultations evenings until 5pm 

Wednesday 6th: Coffee Morning with speech and language 

therapist 8:45am  

Thursday 7th: World Book Day - Dress up as your favourite 

book character 

Friday 8th:  Read Alongside in class rooms 8:30am 

Monday 11th: NELFT Online workshop (Understanding Your 

Child’s Behaviour) 10:30am 

Friday 15th:  Year R vision and hearing testing 

Thursday 21st:  Year 6 trip to Dover Castle 

Thursday 21st: Year 3 class assembly  9:00am 

Monday 25th:  Year 2 class trip to Frampton Farm  

Monday 25th: NELFT Online workshop (Me and My Child: 

Understanding Resilience) 5:30pm 

Tuesday 26th:  Years 5 & 6 ‘Bold As’ event at Duke of York’s 

Nye Hall from 7:00pm 

Thursday 29th:  Last day of Term 4 

April 
Monday 15th:  First day of Term 5 

Friday 19th: Year 3 Living History Workshop 

May 
Monday 6th:  Bank Holiday 

Thursday 9th:  Year 2 class assembly 9:00am 

Monday 13th: SATs Week for KS2 

In our last parent survey , many parents 

commented that they were finding the 

number of emails from the school 

overwhelming. As a result, we are trying to 

reduce the amount of emails we send 

during the week, trying to add this 

information onto the weekly newsletter. 

We’re hoping this makes it less likely that 

parents will miss important messages and 

dates. We will continue to send trip flyers or 

other important messages separately to give 

as much notice as possible. Additionally, 

posters such as those on the following 

pages will continue to be put on our 

Facebook group page. We are interested to 

hear if this helps.  

If you have not yet joined our Facebook 

group, please 

search for   

Staffing Update 

We would like to welcome our new TA:  

Mrs Cawood to our team on Monday! 



 

 

 

 

 

The Education People’s Early Years and Childcare Service is  
conducting a survey on behalf of Kent County Council, of parents/

carers and expectant parents to determine interest in the  
childcare entitlements that are being introduced this year and their 

arrangements for wraparound care of any primary school aged children. The survey will also 
gather the views of parents/carers using or wanting to use more childcare in Kent. This combined 

information will help us assess where there are gaps in provision.  

We would be very grateful if you could support us with maximising the reach of this survey by 
sharing the QR code below with families in your schools any other stakeholders you may have 
and if appropriate your own family and friends who access or want to access childcare in Kent. 

Parent Teacher Consultations  

To be held in the School Hall  

Wednesday 6
th

 March 2024 from 3:30 – 5.00pm 

Thursday 7
th

 March 2024 from 3:30 – 7:00pm 

Please book your appointment online now at 

https://stmartinskent.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

A step-by-step parent user guide can be found overleaf.  

Please select the Manual option when booking appointments.  

Booking closes at 12:00 on Friday 1st March 2024  

Please see recent flyers below: 

https://stmartinskent.schoolcloud.co.uk/


  Original posters with 

links can be found on our 

Website Calendar and on 

Facebook. 


